
 
 
           
 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
To: Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by: Department of Health 
Date: Wednesday, 10 July 2024 
 

Health Minister welcomes judgement into Life Esidimeni inquest 
 

Cape Town: Minister of Health, Dr Aaron Motsoaledi has noted the court judgement 
into Life Esidimeni inquest and will formally respond after fully studying the judgement 
together with its implications. Minister Motsoaledi believes this will bring a proper 
closure and healing to the affected families.  
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